
 

January 13, 2022 

Mr. Harry Reynolds 
City of Alamosa 
 
Dear Mr. Reynolds: 
  
Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that the City of Alamosa’s Recycling Resources 
Economic Opportunity (RREO) waste diversion grant application titled Concrete/Asphalt 
Crusher Purchase, previously designated for potential funding should additional funds become 
available in fiscal year 2022, has been approved. The department hereby awards you 
$443,522.00 to implement your proposed project. We are confident that your project will help 
achieve the goals of the RREO grant program. 

The department administers the RREO grant program and I will be your main point of contact 
as we move forward in drafting a formal agreement. The effective start date of this project 
will be the date the department notifies you that the contract is approved and executed. 
Please note that any purchase(s) made prior to the execution of a signed contract will not be 
reimbursed. This notice of award is tentative pending a signed contract with the 
department.  

In order to receive this award, one of the following permits and/or documentation must be 
provided to the department: 

1. Any current water quality permits (most common is COR900000). 
2. No Exposure Exclusion Certification (CONOX0000). 
3. An explanation as to why a water quality permit is not required.  

Information is available at the CDPHE Water Quality website. If additional assistance is 
needed, please contact cdphe.wqstorm@state.co.us or call 303-692-3500.   

In the event extenuating circumstances or regulatory compliance issues prohibit us from 
moving forward with this project, it is advised that you not inform the general public of this 
grant award until a contract has been signed by all parties. 

Please acknowledge acceptance of the RREO grant award by responding to this email as soon 
as possible, but no later than close of business Thursday January 20, 2022. 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly at (720) 588-0033. Again, on behalf of 
the board and the department, congratulations on your award!  

Sincerely, 

 
Megan Vinet 
Recycling Grants Work Lead 

https://cdphe.colorado.gov/wq-commerce-and-industry-permitting
mailto:cdphe.wqstorm@state.co.us

